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From: steve matthews 
Sent: 14 November 2021 21:33
To: Local Plan
Subject: Proposed Submission Version Local Plan 2021 (UPSVLP 2021)

I am writing in objection to the proposed local plan in Grappenhall. All our beautiful open spaces are being 
ruined by over development. Housing is needed however surely there are lots of brown field sites that could 
be developed to provide homes etc without destroying the countryside and affecting the wildlife. Some of 
the homes to be built are not even in keeping with the environment they are more suited to an urban 
development. 
Please reconsider for the future of our countryside 
 
Regards 
 
Sue Matthews 
 
 




